
 
 

Tuesday, 23 January 2024 
 
Dear Year 8 Parents/Carers - Important action required. 

 

The Sefton School Immunisation team will be attending school on Tuesday 
20th February to offer the HPV Vaccine to boys and girls in Year 8. This is now a one 
dose campaign. Please opt in or opt out for the HPV vaccine via link 

 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 
 

Please complete the form even if you do not want your child to receive the 
immunisation. If you would like to discuss anything further, amend your child’s form 
or require support, please don’t hesitate to contact the immunisation service on 0151 
247 6130. Please do not re-submit a further form. 

 

Many thanks 

Sefton Immunisation Team 

 

Sefton Immunisation Team  
Mersey Care NHS Foundation Trust  
Switch House, Suite B, 1st Floor,   
Northern Perimeter Road,   
Bootle, L30 7PT  
 

 
Phone: 0151 247 6130  
Email:  mcn-tr.seftonimmunisationteam@nhs.net 

www.merseycare.nhs.uk  
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